378-3066
Warch 17, 1987

Board of Directors
Arnold Irrigation District
37 NW Irving Avenue
Bend, CR %7701

REFERENCE: Files 1-5533 an@

On January [3, 1987, I sent a letter suggesting that we close these files, and
when you have the lands surveyed, file new transfer applications.

The letter also stated that the files would he closed if we did not hear
otherwise within 60 days.

We have not heard from vou, so Transfer Applications T-5533 and 1-5548
have been closed.

Unearned fees in the amount of $75 will be refunded as soon as a check is
prepared.

Sincerely,

SAMUEL R, ALLISON
Supervisor
Transfer Section

SR Atwpc

cc: Kobert F. Main, Jr., Watermaster, iistrict |1 2
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